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Area Track Meet in Sonora April 17, 2015 

 

 

All three girl’s relays, Autumn Green in the 200, the boys sprint and 800 m relay and 

Jeremiah Williams in the 200 m run made it to the Regional Track Meet.  

State Track Meet 

Jeremiah Williams and Dillon Gainey will compete at the State Track Meet.  Jeremiah 

will run the 200 m run and Dillon will compete in the long jump. 

 



 

Band 

 

Eastland Jazz Band Festival April 18 
Band Banquet April 25, 7:00 pm at the Civic Center 
CHS Band Spring Concert April 26, 3:00 pm at the CHS Auditorium 
 

 

   

Saturday, both HS and MS Bands earned ones from all 3 judges. Both groups also won 

Best in Class! 

 

 Howard College Music program came and played at CHS. 

 

 



FFA 

 

1st place at Texas Tech Contest and 1st in Area 2- Also 3 top 10 high individuals. 

 

3 of the State FFA Officers did a presentation for CHS Students 

 

 Cotton Judging Team-9th in area, 

3rd in district  

 

2015-16 FFA Lone Wolf District Officers-Kaymey Russell and Nadia Davila 

Kaymey Russell also placed 3rd in the talent show and won a banner. 



EOC Biology/Algebra I Workshops April 21, 2015 

  

Tuesday April 28th: 

 

ACT: 

 

 CHS juniors and 16 seniors participated in the ACT State and District testing program. 

The test fee was paid for each student through the YCC/CCA grant opportunity  

Jump Start Your Future: 

 
Remaining CHS freshman, sophomores and seniors attended the West Texas Work 
Force Solutions Jump Start Your Future Career Fair. CHS senior Taegen Harris has 
been honored with the opportunity to be a student Jump Start Ambassador, and served 
as the MC/Host for the Key Note Speaker, Gabe Salazar, throughout the morning, while 
the students attended the speaker session, mock interviews, and the career fair. These 
students returned to CHS by 12:30 and will have lunch at that time.  
 

 

Wednesday April 29th:  TSTC Discovery Day 

 
CHS/CCA sophomore students attended TSTC Discovery Day to explore future career 
pathways and areas of interest and opportunities that will become available to them 
their junior and senior years here at CHS.  
 

 
 



 
 
Friday May 1st: 

 

Gen- Tex Day 
 

Gen-Tex Day is a day dedicated to honoring our students across the state for their 
decision to pursue a post secondary education. It is a day in which schools, faculty and 
staff are encouraged to promote the pursuit of our students higher education plans, as 
well as let our students know the path that we took to attain our degree and the school 
(s) we attended. Friday during morning announcements, we will announce all of our 
seniors who have currently been accepted to a junior college, college, university or 
technical school and the program or degree they plan on attaining.  
 

Registration took place this week for our incoming freshman 2015. 
 

Fitnessgram 

 
The annual fitnessgram was administered Friday, May 8, 2015. 
 
 

EOC Testing 

 
May 4-Algebra I 
May 5-Biology 
Mary 6-US History 
 

Jr-Sr Prom 

 

On Friday, May 1, 2015 junior students, their parents and sponsors decorated the civic 
center for the prom on Saturday night.  There were 140 students at the prom this year.   
 

 

 



 

 

Baseball Playoffs 

 

May 7, 2015 vs Jim Ned in Hermleigh  
 

 

Softball Playoffs 

May 8 and 9, 2015 vs Early in Hermleigh- Lady Wolves Softball Area Champions 
Lady Wolves played Merkel on May 15-16 at ACU in Abilene 
 

 
 

Principles of Education and Training  

 
Students in the CHS Principles of Education and Training class traveled to Kelley 
Elementary to hold a balloon release with the 2nd graders.  Blue balloons were released 
in honor of Child Abuse Awareness month to go along with things the 2nd graders have 
learned about abuse and how to respond to abuse.   
 

 



 

FCCLA 

 
Colorado High School and the Principles of Education and Training class made and 
hung posters celebrating Teacher Appreciation Week.  Teachers were appreciated each 
day with a positive quote and items.  The FCCLA/FFA Banquet will be held on May 19, 
2015 at the CHS Auditorium. 
 

 

RAD Program-Senior girls participated 

 

  

 

 

 

 



 

 

The Howl  

A group of students at Colorado High School are working to get the school newspaper, 

The Howl, up and going again.  Soph3 of the State FFA Officers did a presentation for 

CHS Students. Sophomore, Caleb Chaney, along with freshmen Alyssa High and 

Aubrey A have been talking with their fellow students in an effort to start publishing the 

newspaper again.  Jordon Solis is serving as their sponsor.   

The group plans to publish one edition before school is out at the end of May. 

 

Art 

Art students participated in the West Texas Art Guild's Annual Children's Art Show. 
 

 

  
 
 
The Art classes toured the Grace Museum on May 12, 2015. 
 
 

    



 
 
 
 
 
 

   
      
 

Students used newspaper, cardboard, and balloons to create large 
paper mache animals, and heads. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Health Fair/5K Run-May 13, 2015 

 
A speaker from Mitchell County Hospital spoke to CHS Students.  The 5 K run was 
cancelled because of rain.   
 

Academic Awards Banquet-May 12, 2015 

 
Approximately 101 students were recognized at the Academic Awards Banquet.  Each 
class at CHS gave scholastic, character and achievement awards.  There were 265 in 
attendance.  Ann Bazany coordinated this banquet.  Carrie McGowen was chosen the 
2015 Teacher of the Year from Colorado High School.   
 

 


